
 

 

Library Director’s Report 
Marianne Beck Memorial Library 
For the Month of December 2024  

 
 
Statistics for December 2024: 
Digital: 290, KOHA: 1575 Total: 1865. Items borrowed from other libraries: 461, items loaned to other 

libraries: 267.  8 residents received new library cards. The current holdings in our library are 14,328. 

 
Lake County Library System Update: 
Library Director Tara Hall has retired and the new Marianne Beck Memorial Library director will be Amanda 
Moldan. Library Assistant Hannah has been managing the library during the transition time between directors.  
 
Funds collected for December: 
Copies/Fax: $89.40 
Fines: $74.05  
Total:  $163.45 
 
Activities during the month of December: 
The Howey-In-The-Hills Christmas Festival was successful. We had 26 vendors and an additional 4 food 
vendors at the event. The library hosted a Christmas Karaoke program that had participation from all ages. The 
library hosted performer Mollie McGee for a Christmas concert on Saturday December 7th. Our chair yoga 
program will be resuming on January 7th. 
 
Total Program Attendance for December: 378 patrons. The library closed for 4 days in December due to 

holidays. 

 
Respectively Submitted,  
 
Hannah Vanwagner 
Library Assistant 
 
 


